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o o What a fabulous week we've hadl We are so
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impressed with how settled the children are already
and how much they seem fo be enjoying Nursery. We welcomed
2 more children to morning and afternoon Nursery, who are
doing brilliantly.

The children have spent time in small groups playing games and painting
some lovely pictures for us to display in our room. We noticed some
children showing their mummies or daddies their work and feeling very
proud of themselves.

Last week we were looking for things that were red and placing them on
our colour table. This week we found objects that were blue, made
playdough with Mrs Johnston and added blue colouring, and also listened
very well to some lovely stories... The Blue Balloon and The Big Blue Train.

Happy Birthday to those children who turned 4 this week, we also
celebrated Miss Manley's birthday and we enjoyed singing a lot of 'Happy
Birthday's!

We loved reading about the children's magical moments, please keep them
coming in.

See you all next week and enjoy the weekend.

Miss Manley, Mrs Jones and Mrs Johnston
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